
 

 

 

Tēnā koe Aline, 

 

Request for Information – Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act 1987 

 

I refer to your official information request dated 27 July 2021 for information regarding 

Infrastructure Expenditures & Condition Reports.  

 

We have transferred part of your request to Wellington Water. Part of the information to which 

your request relates, namely your question regarding the recent report by Wellington Water, is 

not held by us but is believed to be held by Wellington Water. In these circumstances, we are 

required by section 12 of the LGOIMA to transfer your request. 

 

You will hear further from Wellington Water concerning that part of your request. You can 

contact them on official.information@wellingtonwater.co.nz.   

 

Nāku noa, nā  

Hutt City Council  

 

30 July 2021 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Aline 

By email: fyi-request-16209-b1c340e1@requests.fyi.org.nz  
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